
To all of our patients that we love, our 
new normal now that we open for 
elective dental procedures: 

…Know that you are missed terribly and 
we are ever so grateful for your return 

…Know that our office has always 
exceeded the guidelines for infection 
control and we will continue that for 
COVID-19 and beyond 

…Know, as always, we are doing 
everything to keep you and our team 
members healthy.  At this time, you 
may choose to enter the office wearing 
your own mask, but it is not required. 

…Know the importance of coming 
alone, or having your companion or 
driver wait for you in the car; extra 
people in the dental office 
compromises everyone. 

…Know that we are thrilled to see you, 
but we can’t hug; your presence is the 
best hug ever. 

…Know that your health is our biggest 
concern; we may ask those with high 
risk factors to wait before scheduling. 

…Know that initially, your services may 
take more time; your patience is 
appreciated 

…Know that your understanding as we 
rework the schedule to accommodate 
those patients with the most urgent 
dental needs, means the world to us.  
Imagine rescheduling three months of 
appointments…we will get there. 

…Know that your opinion of the entire 
situation won’t change the laws and 
rules that we are asked to operate 
under for everyone’s safety, so we are 
going to keep the conversations about 
you, your health, and your best dental 
health and how to help you reach your 
dental health goals. 

…Know that…above all else, we are so 
excited about your arrival at our office 
and together we can make it the best 
appointment ever!!! 

  
Looking forward to seeing your teeth as 
much as I was my brother’s years ago... 

Karen E Williamson DDS  

For more information and the latest 
updates, or to leave us a google ***** 
review,  see our website  at 
karenwilliamsondds.com 

To email me with any questions: 
KCToothdoc@aol.com 
To speak to me personally: my cell phone 
number is 972-979-9885 
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